
Lane restrictions until Buena Vista Street closure on June 12 
 
Occasional, temporary lane restrictions will be in place at the intersection of Buena Vista Street and 
Duarte Road through mid-June ahead of construction work on the Metro Gold Line Foothill Extension 
light rail project.  
 
The first lane closures are scheduled for Tuesday, June 4, between 11 a.m. and 3 p.m. on Buena Vista. 
Crews will be installing cables in preparation for future grade crossing improvements that will require a 
full closure of Buena Vista Street at the railroad crossing this summer. 
 
At least one lane of traffic will remain open in each direction but these lane restrictions may cause 
traffic congestion, so please plan accordingly. 
 
 
Summer road closure 
 
Buena Vista Street will be closed at the railroad crossing just north of Duarte Road from 5pm on 
Wednesday, June 12. In addition, Duarte Road will be restricted to a single lane in each direction in the 
immediate area. The maintenance work is expected to last until Thursday, August 1, and traffic in the 
area west of the City of Hope campus may be heavier than usual at peak times. 
 
Detour signage will be posted to redirect traffic during this closure.  Please use alternate routes if 
possible. See map for details. 
 
More information about construction and road closures is available at www.foothillextension.org or call 
the Hotline at (626) 324-7098. 
 

http://www.foothillextension.org/
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Goldline construction – Buena Vista Avenue detour 

Intersection closures (traffic diversion required)  
Buena Vista Avenue/Duarte Road  6/13/13 – 7/31/13 

East/West traffic open 
during construction 
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